
 

 

 European Fencing Confederation        

Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 

                   
                 14.10.2012 

 

 

Information Letter no. 35-2012 

 
Dear Member Federation, 

 

As you already know, the EFC/CEE had purchased a video arbitrage system and 

streaming system. 

We would like to know which organizer is planning to rent this system from us for one 

or more of his competitions in the coming season.  

 

Please distribute the attached letters to your organisers of EFC or FIE competitions, 

which also show you the regulations for lending this material to you. 

 

For any additional information you need, please contact our person in charge of this, 

Mr. Julian Seidl, at his email address: julda@hvt.cz 

 

Best regards, 

 

Max Geuter  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Secretariate 

Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 

Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 

www.eurofencing.info 



As the EFC has recently acquired the videorefereeing system we would like to announce the 

possibility of renting such videorefereeing system and the streaming system to the organizers of 

various european competitions. The rules for the lending of the system are attached and may slightly 

change in the future. We would like to kindly ask the national federations to distribute the message 

to the organizers of the competitions on their territory. The use of videorefereeing system will help 

with the promotion of fencing whether it is through the live streaming or thanks to the fact that all 

the videos from the competitions can be uploaded to the youtube afterwards where everyone can 

watch them. 



Lending regulations for the EFC videorefereeing systems+streaming system. 

• The list of all components of the VR system is in the attachement. A control of all parts must 

be performed before and after every single lending. The eventual loss or damage to any part 

of the system will lead to the additional charge equal to the price of the lost or damaged 

equipment. 

• The fee for lending the equipment for one competition is 250 EUR/ 1 camera. The full system 

consists of 4 cameras, however these are working independently on each other.  The money 

will be used for upgrades and maintenance of the system. The system also requires 

assistance of at least one certified technician familiar with the system. The expenses for the 

technician (travel, accomodation etc.) have to be paid by the oragnizer.  

• In case that an organizer decide to lend the videorefereeing system, he gets the streaming 

system without any additional fee. The fee for the internet traffic used for the streaming will 

be charged after the end of the competition and its price is approximately 100EUR/day of 

transmission. 

• The transportation costs of the VR system from Bratislava (where it is stored) to the venue 

and back are covered by the organizer. 

• The streaming system works independently on the VR system and requires HDMI, composit 

or svideo signal. The fee for renting the streaming system is either included in the VR renting 

fee or equal 150 EUR. 

• The responsible person for theVR system is Miroslav Baránik: mbaranik@stonline.sk and 

streaming system Julian Seidl julda@hvt.cz 

• The intention of lending the system must be announced at least one month before the 

intended use. 


